
  
 
30 September, 2006. 
 
Dear Fellow Clergy, 
 
In February 2006, the Anglican Network in Canada held its first annual Clergy Conference at the Cedar 
Springs Retreat Center in Sumas, Washington. Our goal was to provide good Biblical teaching as well as 
spiritual refreshment and enriching fellowship with other clergy.  We sought to strengthen each other as we 
minister in the midst of the unfolding crisis in our Church. The conference was sold out and the feedback 
from those who attended was very encouraging.  The Network leadership feels very strongly that we should 
not let the crisis in the Church stop the preaching and teaching of the Word, nor inhibit our ministry to one 
another and to others. 
 
While we had a number of participants from Central and Eastern Canada at the February Clergy Conference, 
we know that many were unable to attend because of the time and distance.  Accordingly, we invite you to 
attend a one-day Spirit-fil led clergy event, GROWING INTO GODLY SERVANT LEADERS, in 
Burlington, Ontario on November 9, 2006.  This will be a time of good biblical teaching and 
encouraging fellowship.  The speakers for the day will be Bishop Donald Harvey, Moderator of the Anglican 
Network in Canada, Rev. Trevor Walters, our Senior Dean, Rev. George Sinclair, Chairman of the Network and 
Co-Chair of Anglican Essentials Canada, and Rev. David Short, our theologian adviser to the Network. 
 
The day will begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at 5:00 p.m.  The registration fee is only $25.00 and you do 
not need to be a member of the Network to attend. However, the Clergy Day is only for clergy and staff in 
ministry positions.  While this registration fee is below cost, we want to express our sincere gratitude to 
the Crossroads Center which has donated their space for this event.  We are blessed by their generous 
contribution to our ministry. 
 
We encourage you to register immediately by emailing: charliemasters@sympatico.ca or phoning 1-866-
883-7328 and mail your cheque to P.O. Box 266 Milton, Ontario L9T 4N9.  Cheques should be payable 
to Anglican Essentials Canada with the Network Clergy Day noted on the reference line. 
 
As a Network, we are eager to stand with you and provide you with support in as many ways as we can. We 
believe this one day clergy event will be a time of refreshment and renewal for you. Please join us and do forward 
this on to other clergy who might benefit from such an experience. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
The Anglican Network in Canada 
 
Per:  George  Sinclair 
 
Rev. George Sinclair 
Chairman 
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Anglican Network in Canada Clergy Day 
Growing Into Godly Servant Leaders 

 
Date:  November 9, 2006  
 
Location: Crossroads Centre, Burlington, Ontario 
 1295 North Service Rd, Burlington, ON  L7R 4M2 
 
Time:   9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
   
Registration Fees:   $25.00 pp.  This will include lunch, coffee breaks and shuttle service.   (Note:  this 

program is being offered below cost to encourage many to attend.  There will be a 
voluntary offering at the final Service.)  

   
To Register:   Phone: 1-866-883-7328 or email: charliemasters@sympatico.ca to reserve and send 

your cheques to Anglican Essentials Conference to complete your registration. 
 
Accommodation:   For those coming from a distance who wish to stay overnight, there are 20 rooms 

blocked off at the Best Western Burlington Inn and Suites (less than five 
minutes drive from the Crossroads Centre) for November 8 and 9, 2006. 

  
To reserve at the special rate of $109.00 plus tax per night (for two Queen size 
or one King Size), you must book by October 15, 2006.  Make sure you tell 
them you are booking with the Anglican Network in Canada. 

 
To reserve a room, call 1-905-639-2700 or 1-866-280-7778 (by Oct. 15) 

  
For more Information, see the Best Western’s website at:  
http://book.bestwestern.com/bestwestern/productInfo.do?propertyCode=66090#null  

  
Shuttle Service:   We have arranged for Shuttles from the Toronto and Hamilton Airports for 

arrivals November 8 and 9, and Departures on November 9 and 10.  
The shuttles will take you to the Conference Center or the Hotel.  You 
must reserve your shuttle service by November 2, 2006, and we’ll 
contact you to confirm pick up details.   



 
Directions to the Crossroads Centre (1295 North Service Rd, Burlington, ON  L7R 4M2) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From Toronto Airport    403 from Hamilton 
401West to 403 South to QEW West   East on 403, Exit Waterdown Rd. 
Exit at Brant St., lefton to N. Service Road  Left to North Service Rd., Right to Crossroads 
 
QEW from Toronto     From Guelph/Kitchener/Cambridge 
Exit at Brant St., Right on Brant St.   401 to Hwy. 6 South, East on 403 
At first lights, left on N. Service Rd.   Exit Waterdown Rd., Left to N. Service Rd. 
 
QEW from Niagara    407 from Toronto 
Exit at Plains Rd., Right on Plains Rd.  Exit Dundas St. W., Right on Dundas 
Left on Brant St., Left on North Service Rd.  Left on Brant St., Right on N. Service Rd. 
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Agenda 
 
 

9:00 - 9:30am  Register, mingle and get settled 
 
9:30 - 10:45am  Session One  

Called to be godly, servant, leaders  (Our identity in Christ.)  
Rev. Trevor Walters 
 

10:45 - 11:15am   Coffee Break 
 
11:15am - 12:30pm  Session Two  

Godly servant leaders are called to be unashamed of the Gospel 
Rev. George Sinclair 

 
12:30 - 1:30pm  Lunch. 
 
1:30m- 2:45pm  Session Three:  Interlude  

An open discussion on the continuing crisis in the Anglican Church  
Bishop Don Harvey 
 

2:45 - 3:15pm  Coffee 
 
3:15 - 4:30pm  Session Four  

Godly servant leaders are called to teach the 'whole counsel of God' 
Rev. David Short. 

 


